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Join us for Community Conversations and a Train-The-Trainer event, led by Tedra Cobb from the University 
of Rochester Medicine's Recovery Center of Excellence.  Refreshments will be provided at all events.
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hosted by Je#erson County Behavioral Health Consortium (BHC) 
In Partnership with UR Medicine Recovery Center of Excellence 

Ending Stigma               
Starts With a Conversation

To help us generate a headcount for refreshments,
please register at this link: https://tinyurl.com/yv9rshd8

For more info, please contact: info@lorijfleming.com

Learn to facilitate a Community Conversation on 
stigma!  This event is designed for those who have 
attended a Community Conversation and wish to lead 
ongoing discussions. Participants will receive regular 
support through a national facilitator's call with the 
University of Rochester.

Friday, June 14th, from 4:30 PM to 7:30 PM 
at The Recovery Cafe in Port Townsend, 
led by Tedra Cobb.

Train-the-Trainer

* You need to attend one of the CCOUD 
sessions to participate in Train the Trainer. 

Monday, June 10th, from 2:30 PM to 5 PM
at The Recovery Cafe, 939 Kearney St, 
Port Townsend

Tuesday, June 11th, from 5 PM to 7:30 PM
at The Brinnon Community Center, 306144 
US 101, Brinnon

Thursday, June 13th, from 4 PM to 6:30 PM 
at The Quilcene Community Center, 
294952 US-101, Quilcene

Community Conversations

Community Conversations on Opioid Use Disorder

This is not an academic workshop about stigma. It 
is a conversation for participants to explore stigma, 
how we support people with substance use disorder 
(SUD) and their families, and how we work together 
in our communities to reduce stigma. We use portraits
and videos of people with lived experience to 
facilitate discussion, making it very interactive.

June 10-14, 2024


